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Grundschule Dachau-Ost
Tel: 08131/ 754960

e-mail: info@grundschule-dachau-ost.de

IMPORTANT!

Dear Parents,

It is very important to us to provide your child with a basic education and to make him or
her fit for life in a community.

For this, your child and we teachers need your support.

1. Please get the material according to the list. . //

You can usually present the material list to the store. ﬂm
1

2. Check the material weekly for completeness and buy missing material if necessary.
It's best to stock up (pencils, glue, erasers, rulers, scissors...) at the beginning of the f"‘
school year. 4 f

3. Check the school bag weekly and empty lunch boxes and drink bottles dally
Toys and trading cards must stay at home. S

4. Make sure your child goes to bed early (between 7 and 8 pm),
even on Sundays. Otherwise it has great difficulty to follow the lessons.

5. Keep in mind that school is compulsory in Germany.

If your child cannot come because of iliness, you must excuse them before
8 o'clock. Either by mail (ESIS) or by phone: 08131-754960.

Your child may not be absent from class without school permission.
This also applies to the days before and after the holidays.

6. Your child should definitely eat some breakfast before heading to school.
There is no opportunity for this at school before class.

7. Please do not give your child any cola,
sugary drinks, candy bars and chips. S
Water, fruit, vegetables, (wholemeal) bread with butter / cheese / sausage
are healthier.
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8. Your child has at least two homework assignments to complete each day.
Make sure that your child does them at home in a quiet place.
Let them show you the finished tasks every day.

9. Check your email or ESIS messages daily. Press "reply" and "send" when you have
read and understood the parent letter.
If you have difficulties understanding the letter, you can read it in different languages on
the homepage. To do this, go to the "Downloads" section.

10.Look daily in the homework folder / homework book of your
child to see if any information is available from the teacher.
Pay attention to the returns - here you have to confirm that you have received the
info and have read and understood it.
If you do not understand the information, please approach the teacher.

11.1f you have any problems or questions, you can contact the youth social worker A0
Mrs. Sabine Decker!

She is present at our school every day and can be reached by phone on 0151-
54866196.
or by mail jas-gs-ost@awo-dachau.de.

12.1t would be very much appreciated if you would attend the parents' evenings and
consultation days. You will receive separate information and dates. D
You can also ask for an appointment with the teacher of your child at any time.

13.Remember that you are enriching the school life for your child, &, E}Q{
if you help shaping it: L1 [N,

Baking cakes for parties, accompany excursions, classroom actions....

You will also receive separate invitations for this.
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